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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Thursday 20th March 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Due to the legal strike action called by the National Union of Teachers (NUT), Norwood School will 

be partially closed on Wednesday 26th March 2014. 

Whilst teachers do not have to inform the school of their intention until the day of the action, we 

are able to share with you the intended position of the school. 

On Wednesday 26th March 2014: 

• Norwood School will be open as usual for children in year groups 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

• Norwood School will be closed for children in Year 2 and Reception. 

There is legal requirement that all children in classes not affected by the strike action are present in 

school on Wednesday 26th March 2014. Should children be absent without good reason, their 

absence (in accordance with school and Local Authority policy) will be coded as ‘unauthorised’ and 

may result in the Local Authority Attendance Officer taking action. 

I acknowledge the disruption that this legal strike action will inevitably cause; however, we have 

given as much advanced notice as possible/required. 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 


